
Dear Sirs, 
    I am writing to oppose Bill 6256.  As someone who has spent 30+ years in boat 
sales in Rhode Island, I can speak from experience to the severe damage this 
would do to Rhode Island boat dealers.  Additionally, the boating industry is 
experiencing a strong down turn due to market uncertainty, and this bill would be 
a disaster. 
 
Respectfully, Tom Grimes, Sales 
 
boats@donsmarineri.com 
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